
9th July 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Transition 
Next Thursday is our last transition meeting in school. The children will be going to their new 
classrooms from 2pm until 3pm to be with their new teachers. Please can you collect your children 
from their new classroom from 3pm as this will give you a chance to find out where it is and say 
hello to the new teacher. There will be plenty of staff around to guide you to the right place! 
 
Sports’ Day 
Here are the results! It was very close as always and the children had great fun. Well done 
to Maple! 
 
1st: Maple - 1,632 
2nd: Oak - 1,576  
3rd: Cherry - 1,543 
4th: Chestnut - 1,431  
 
Message from Mr High 
Please can you make sure that you do not leave bikes and scooters in the sheds at the end 
of term as they will be disposed of during the tidy up that will happen over the holidays. 
Thank you. 
 
Late Arrivals 
Please may I remind you that we give dinner numbers to the kitchens by 9.30. If you arrive 
after this and have not pre-booked a lunch, we will expect you to come with a lunch 
provided for your child. Thank you. 
 
Lunch boxes/Drinks 
Children should only bring water to drink during the school day. They may have a juice or 
squash to have with their lunch but please only send water in bottles. Thank you. We have 
also noticed that some children are having huge amounts of cakes and crisps in their packed 
lunches. Please don’t be upset if we talk to you about this; we are just trying to encourage 
healthy eating with the children and we can support you if the children are being fussy. 
 
Summer Holidays 
The Beacon will be hosting some Family Fun Days on most Thursday through the Holiday; 
the day will include activities and a cooked meal. If this is something you are interested in, 
you can check out info@thebeaconcentre.org  Or call: 01392 204979 
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Breakfast and After-School Club 
A polite reminder that if you cancel a place at either of these clubs, you will still be charged 
unless a full 24 hours’ notice is given 
 
Bad Language 
This week several parents have approached me about bad language being used. Some of it 
is parents in the playground, so please be mindful that this is not acceptable on the school 
site. The other issue is our children in the skate park. Their language is dreadful at times. I 
would be really grateful if parents who know their children use the skate park, could have a 
word with them and ask them to stop swearing. Thank you. 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Main Meal Main Meal Main Meal Main Meal Main Meal 

 
Ham 

Carbonara 
with Pasta 

and 
Sweetcorn 

 
 

 
Beef Hot Pot 
with Carrots 

and Peas 

 
Roast Turkey, 

Potatoes and two 
Fresh Vegetables 

with Gravy 

 
Sausage, Mash, 

Cabbage and 
Gravy 

 
Chicken 

Nuggets with 
French Fries 

and Peas 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

 
Veggie Tacos 
with Carrot 
Chips and 
Sweetcorn 

 

 
Focaccia 

Bread Pizza 
with Wedges, 
Carrots and 

Peas 
 

 
Cheese, Cauliflower 
and Broccoli Bake 

with Potatoes and 2 
Fresh Vegetables 

 

 
Vegetable 

Lasagne with 
Courgette 

Pasta, Garlic 
Focaccia Bread 

and Mixed 
Salad 

 
Quorn 

Hotdog with 
French Fries 

and Peas 

Jacket 
Potato 

Jacket 
Potato 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket 
Potato 

 
With Cheese 

/ Beans 
 

 
With Cheese 

/ Beans 
 

 
With Cheese / 
Beans / Tuna 

 

 
With Cheese 

/ Beans / 
Tuna 

 
With 

Cheese / 
Beans 

Dessert Dessert Dessert Dessert Dessert 
 

Fresh Fruit 
 

 
Banana and 
Raspberry 

Cake 
 

 
Yoghurt / Fruit 

 
Apple Cake 

 
Rice Krispy 

Cake 

 

 
 


